Jordyn Grant

From: Grace Olendorff <grace_olendorff@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2014 12:13 PM

To: Rep. Lindsey Holmes

Subject: HB360

I am writing today in support of HB360, which will protect all workers from the dangers of exposure to secondhand
smoke in the workplace. | live in Anchorage where | am protected in the workplace, but 50% of the state IS NOT covered
by a comprehensive smokefree workplace policy. Everyone deserves the right to breathe smokefree air!

PLEASE support public heaith by supporting HB360!

Grace



